

Council Meeting

3 July 2012

Booklet 2

Questions

1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY: Councillor Hammon

TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor J. Mutton, Cabinet Member (Policy, Leadership and Governance)

TEXT OF QUESTION:

What extra security, with the influx of visitors over the next 3 months, is being put in place for the city centre?

2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY: Councillor Hammon

TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Harvard, Cabinet Member (City Services)

TEXT OF QUESTION:

Can the Cabinet Member for City Services outline what steps he is taking to ensure that Coventry streets and the City centre are clean and clear of litter for the forthcoming Olympic Games and beyond?

3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY: Councillor Hammon

TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Kelly, Cabinet Member (City Development)

TEXT OF QUESTION:

Can you estimate how many square feet of office space are vacant in the city at this present time?

4. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY: Councillor Blundell

TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor Ruane, Cabinet Member (Neighbourhood Action, Housing, Leisure and Culture)

TEXT OF QUESTION:

Would the Cabinet Member please update Council on what discussions have taken place with the 3 cultural and heritage trusts within the City (The Transport Museum, Coventry Heritage and Arts Trust and The Belgrade) with regard to a potential merger and / or rationalisation?